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Mid-North Coast members: learn about your union 

Would you like to know more about your union? Then come to Role of the Delegate training next week in 

Port Macquarie and Coffs Harbour. 

Due to popular demand, we will be running our full-day flagship delegate development course Role of the 

Delegate in both Port Macquarie and Coffs Harbour on October 22 and 23 respectively.  

This course deals with the basics of what being a delegate entails; roles and responsibilities, protections, 

recruitment and conversation skills. All members are welcome to attend and may find it an interesting look 

into what a delegate does and find out more about your union. If you have already completed this course 

and would like to attend as a refresher, please come along. There is no obligation to then become a 

delegate. 

You can apply for the course online on our website. 

Once you register online, you will receive an email with your leave letter to apply for Special Leave. All 

members are entitled to 12 days’ training leave over a two-year period. This email will also have further 

details about the venue. 

If you have any questions please email us at training@psa.asn.au. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                  Participants with Educator Mary Jo at Role of the Delegate in Canberra 
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